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Light My Fire 1999-10-15 the best book yet about
the doors booklist now available as an ebook for
the first time the inside story of the doors by
cofounder and keyboard player ray manzarek
includes 16 pages of photos a refreshingly candid
read a doors bio worth opening entertainment
weekly no other band has ever sounded quite like
the doors and no other frontman has ever
transfixed an audience quite the way jim morrison
did ray manzarek the band s co founder and
keyboard player was there from the very start and
until the sad dissolution of the doors in this
heartfelt and colorfully detailed memoir complete
with 16 pages of photographs he brings us an
insider s view of the brief brilliant history from
the beginning to the end an engaging read
washington post book world
Inside the Fire 2009 douglas cameron once an
aspiring rock musician and a huge doors fan
describes his three week stint as a roadie for the
doors in 1969 at the beginning of the band s
decline as well as his other interactions with
band members over the years
Rock N Roll Gold Rush 2003 an appreciation of rock
n roll song by song from its roots and its
inspriations to its divergent recent trends a work
of rough genius deanocos attempt to make
connections though time and across genres is
laudable
Light my fire. La mia vita con Jim Morrison 2002
before light my fire ignited the world the doors
were just a flicker in the los angeles twilight
the doors fire plunges you into the pre fame years
of these iconic musicians tracing their journey
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from dimly lit jazz clubs to sun drenched venice
beach jams witness jim morrison s raw poetry
ignite on smoky stages ray manzarek s keyboards
weave hypnotic spells john densmore s drums pound
out a restless heartbeat and robby krieger s
guitar strings whisper secrets of rebellion feel
the friction as their musical visions clash and
coalesce the electrifying tension as they test the
boundaries of rock and roll but the road to
stardom is paved with dusty garage rehearsals
clashing egos and the intoxicating haze of sunset
strip this is a story of chasing dreams in sun
kissed california of late night poetry readings in
smoky jazz bars and of first love s flickering
flames against the backdrop of a burgeoning
counterculture witness their struggles and
triumphs their creative clashes and shared
epiphanies see the birth of iconic riffs and the
evolution of lyrics that would become etched in
rock history this is not just the story of the
doors it s a portrait of a band on the precipice
of greatness before they painted the world with
the searing light of their fire
The Doors' Fire 2024-02-07 faq the beat generation
faq is an informative and entertaining look at the
enigmatic authors and cutting edge works that
shaped this fascinating cultural and literary
movement disillusioned with the repression and
conformity encompassing post world war ii life in
the united states the beat writers sought creative
alternatives to the mind numbing banality of
modern culture beat generation writers were no
strangers to controversy both allen ginsberg s
prophetic william blakean style poem howl 1956 and
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william s burroughs groundbreaking novel naked
lunch 1959 led to obscenity trials while jack
kerouac s highly influential novel on the road
1957 was blamed by the establishment for
corrupting the nation s youth and continues to
this day to serve as a beacon of hipster culture
and the bohemian lifestyle the beat writers shared
a vision for a new type of literature one that
escaped the boundaries of academia and employed an
organic use of language inspired by the
spontaneity and improvisational nature of jazz
music and abstract expressionism kerouac coined
this writing style spontaneous prose in search of
deeper meaning beat generation writers
experimented not only with language but also with
spirituality art drugs sexuality and
unconventional lifestyles although the movement as
a whole flamed out quickly in the early 1960s
replaced by the onset of the hippie counterculture
the beats made an indelible mark on the nation s
consciousness and left a long lasting influence on
its art and culture this book details the movement
its works creative forces and its legacy
The Beat Generation FAQ 2015-09-01 unlocks the
history and significance of the rock band the
doors in terms of jim morrison s published poetry
the book gives us a window into an epic struggle
for cultural change and how it was suppressed a
great way to get started with jim s poetry and
doors history every time i pick up the new edition
of burning the may tree i discover a thought or
idea about jim s poetry that strikes me as unique
and insightful yours is the only book to shine a
focused intelligent and critical light on morrison
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s writing frank lisciandro co editor of wilderness
and the american night books of jim morrison s
posthumously published poetry
Burning the May Tree: The Sacrifice of Jim
Morrison 2019-04-01 anyone with basic keyboard
skills equivalent to alfred s basic piano lesson
book 2 can dig right in and begin learning rock
right away starting with a thourough review of
music fundamentals and basic rock theory you will
learn the basics of rock chords left hand patterns
arpeggios slash chords how to read lead sheets and
get started improvising with the pentatonic scale
other topics include blues rock rock ballads and
an introduction to the modes the essential starter
for any rock keyboardist
Complete Rock Keyboard Method: Beginning Rock
Keyboard 2013-11-12 when singer amy winehouse was
found dead at her london home in 2011 the press
inducted her into what kurt cobain s mother named
the 27 club now he s gone and joined that stupid
club she said in 1994 after being told that her
son the front man of nirvana had committed suicide
i told him not to kurt s mom was referring to the
extraordinary roll call of iconic stars who died
at the same young age the big six are brian jones
of the rolling stones jimi hendrix janis joplin
jim morrison of the doors kurt cobain and now amy
winehouse all were talented all were dissipated
all were 27 journalists write about the curse of
the 27 club as if there is a supernatural reason
for this series of deaths others invoke astrology
numerology and conspiracy theories to explain what
has become a modern mystery in this haunting book
author howard sounes conducts the definitive
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forensic investigation into the lives and deaths
of the six most iconic members of the club plus
another forty four music industry figures who died
at 27 to discover what apart from coincidence this
phenomenon signifies in a grimly fascinating
journey through the dark side of the music
business over six decades sounes uncovers a common
story of excess madness and self destruction the
fantasies half truths and mythologies that have
become associated with jones hendrix joplin
morrison cobain and winehouse are debunked instead
a clear and compelling narrative emerges one based
on hard facts that unites these lost souls in both
life and death
27 2013-07-15 which blondie top five was
originally a flop for a west coast power pop band
who wrote alice cooper s 1973 hit hello hurray and
which folk singer first recorded it who launched
their career with a tear and a cover of a little
known prince song where was joe cocker sitting
when he came up with the idea of covering with a
little help from my friends everybody likes a good
song and a good story the 100 greatest cover
versions traces the histories of some of the great
songs you may know only as second hand recordings
and explores some unusual and creative takes on a
few of pop s well known tracks based on the
independent s popular long running story of the
song column this collection features previously
unpublished pieces alongside fully expanded
updated stories robert webb details the background
to each song how it was written who first recorded
it and how it came to be covered and explains how
in some cases the cover version has become more
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popular than the original artists range from patti
smith to the happy mondays david bowie to florence
the machine and stevie wonder to robert wyatt the
book also includes additional further listening
suggestions and a bonus track whether you download
rip from cd or stream your music the ultimate
playlist series provides the perfect accompaniment
to your personal compilation the series aims to
guide listeners through large and often
bewildering back catalogues of the major artists
as well as key genres and styles in popular music
if you love music and you enjoy knowing more about
the history behind some of pop s greatest songs
then you will love this book
100 Greatest Cover Versions 2021-08-31 a revised
enlarged and updated edition of this authoritative
and entertaining reference book named the 2
essential home library reference book by the wall
street journal shapiro does original research
earning this volume a place on the quotation shelf
next to bartlett s and oxford s william safire new
york times magazine on the original edition a
quotations book with footnotes that are as
fascinating to read as the quotes themselves
arthur spiegelman washington post book world on
the original edition updated to include more than
a thousand new quotations this reader friendly
volume contains over twelve thousand famous
quotations arranged alphabetically by author and
sourced from literature history popular culture
sports digital culture science politics law the
social sciences and all other aspects of human
activity contemporaries added to this edition
include beyoncé sandra cisneros james comey drake
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louise glück lebron james brett kavanaugh lady
gaga lin manuel miranda barack obama john oliver
nancy pelosi vladimir putin bernie sanders donald
trump and david foster wallace the volume also
reflects path breaking recent research resulting
in the updating of quotations from the first
edition with more accurate wording or attribution
it has also incorporated noncontemporary
quotations that have become relevant to the
present day in addition the new yale book of
quotations reveals the striking fact that women
originated many familiar quotations yet their
roles have been forgotten and their verbal
inventions have often been credited to prominent
men instead this book s quotations annotations
extensive cross references and large keyword index
will satisfy both the reader who seeks specific
information and the curious browser who
appreciates an amble through entertaining pages
The New Yale Book of Quotations 1998-07-15 the
first time on the open road with dad s beat up
clunker and a brand new driver s lecense that
first kiss practicing steve tyler moves in the
garage lazy summer days with nothing to do but
hang out with a group of friends and the radio
classic rock in classic rock stories classic
rockers reveal the sometimes painful sometimes
accidental and often hilarious process of creating
the songs that you can still sing aloud in their
own words rockers like pete townshend john lennon
stevie nicks elton john and keith richards tell
about the drugs the pain the love gone bad and the
accidents that resulted in the hits
Classic Rock Stories 2023-09-01 beautiful monsters
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explores the ways in which classical music made
its way into late twentieth century american
mainstream culture in pop songs movie scores and
print media beginning in the 1960s michael long s
entertaining and illuminating book surveys a
complex cultural field and draws connections
between classical music as the phrase is
understood in the united states and selected
monster hits of popular music addressing such wide
ranging subjects as surf music yiddish theater
hollywood film scores freddie mercury alfred
hitchcock psychedelia rap disco and video games
long proposes a holistic musicology in which
disparate musical elements might be brought
together in dynamic and humane conversation
beautiful monsters brilliantly considers the ways
in which critical commonplaces like nostalgia
sentiment triviality and excess might be applied
with greater nuance to musical media and media
reception it takes into account twentieth century
media s capacity to suggest visual and acoustical
depth and the redemptive possibilities that lie
beyond the surface elements of filmic narrative or
musical style showing us what a truly global view
of late twentieth century music in its manifold
cultural and social contexts might be like
Beautiful Monsters 2024-02-13 before light my fire
ignited the world the doors were just a flicker in
the los angeles twilight the doors fire plunges
you into the pre fame years of these iconic
musicians tracing their journey from dimly lit
jazz clubs to sun drenched venice beach jams
witness jim morrison s raw poetry ignite on smoky
stages ray manzarek s keyboards weave hypnotic



sociology fulcher scott

2023-03-01 10/25 sociology
fulcher scott

spells john densmore s drums pound out a restless
heartbeat and robby krieger s guitar strings
whisper secrets of rebellion feel the friction as
their musical visions clash and coalesce the
electrifying tension as they test the boundaries
of rock and roll but the road to stardom is paved
with dusty garage rehearsals clashing egos and the
intoxicating haze of sunset strip this is a story
of chasing dreams in sun kissed california of late
night poetry readings in smoky jazz bars and of
first love s flickering flames against the
backdrop of a burgeoning counterculture witness
their struggles and triumphs their creative
clashes and shared epiphanies see the birth of
iconic riffs and the evolution of lyrics that
would become etched in rock history
The Doors' Fire 2013-07-18 the death of amy
winehouse at the age of 27 was a tragedy she was
one of the brightest music stars in years a
brilliant original song writer with a mighty voice
and great personal charm amy was loveable but
troubled she was as notorious for her messy
personal life drug addiction and alcoholism as she
was celebrated for her songs and her death in 2011
while shocking was not unexpected amy was also the
latest in a series of iconic music stars who died
at the same young age starting with brian jones of
the rolling stones whose death in 1969 was
followed by jimi hendrix and janis joplin in 1970
jim morrison in 1971 and kurt cobain in 1994 all
were gifted all were dissipated all were 27 the 27
club was first used as a collective term for these
lost souls after a comment by kurt cobain s mother
he s gone and joined that stupid club she said
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after kurt shot himself i told him not to in this
ground breaking book howard sounes delivers a
detailed and insightful study of amy winehouse s
life and sets that life in the context of the 27
club that six big music stars died at 27 along
with 44 less well known names is on one level a
coincidence but behind this coincidence sounes
reveals is a disturbing common narrative that
explains how these artists met their fate and
casts new light on amy s death in particular
Amy, 27 2015-01-22 cowboys and indies is the story
of the record men the mavericks and moguls who
have shaped the music industry from the first
sound machines of the 1850s through to today s
digital streams men like john hammond who
discovered billie holiday bob dylan and leonard
cohen sam phillips and berry gordy founders of the
sun and motown labels chris blackwell who brought
bob marley and reggae music into the mainstream
geoff travis who built rough trade and launched
the smiths or genre busting producer rick rubin
who recorded run dmc red hot chili peppers and
johnny cash gareth murphy has drawn on more than
100 interviews with music business legends as well
as extensive archive research to bring us the
behind the scenes stories of how music gets made
and sold he explains too how the industry
undergoes regular seismic changes we may think the
digital revolution is a big deal but in the 1920s
the arrival of radio and the wall street crash
wiped out 95 per cent of record sales but as we
all know you can t stop the music
Cowboys and Indies 2010-12-22 at least nine
million americans trace their roots to poland and
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polish americans have contributed greatly to
american history and society during the largest
period of immigration to the united states between
1870 and 1920 more poles came to the united states
than any other national group except italians
additional large scale polish migration occurred
in the wake of world war ii and during the period
of solidarity s rise to prominence this
encyclopedia features three types of entries
thematic essays topical entries and biographical
profiles the essays synthesize existing work to
provide interpretations of and insight into
important aspects of the polish american
experience the topical entries discuss in detail
specific places events or organizations such as
the polish national alliance polish american
saturday schools and the latimer massacre among
others the biographical entries identify polish
americans who have made significant contributions
at the regional or national level either to the
history and culture of the united states or to the
development of american polonia
The Polish American Encyclopedia 1999 traces
garage and psychedelic rock from the 50 s through
the sixties unfolds the history and the sonic
structures of some of rock s core repertoire
Sixties Rock 2012-10-17 this four volume work
provides provocative critical analyses of 160 of
the best popular music albums of the past 50 years
from the well known and mainstream to the quirky
and offbeat the album a guide to pop music s most
provocative influential and important creations
contains critical analysis essays on 160
significant pop music albums from 1960 to 2010 the
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selected albums represent the pop rock soul r b
hip hop country and alternative genres including
artists such as 2pac carole king james brown the
beatles and willie nelson each volume contains
brief sidebars with biographical information about
key performers and producers as well as
descriptions of particular music industry topics
pertaining to the development of the album over
this 50 year period due to its examination of a
broad time frame and wide range of musical styles
and its depth of analysis that goes beyond that in
other books about essential albums of the past and
present this collection will appeal strongly to
music fans of all tastes and interests
The Album 2011-10-01 the doors faq all that s left
to know about the kings of acid rock
The Doors FAQ 2006 because joey santoni suffers
from bipolar disorder he was prescribed lithium by
dr maravelloso when he decides to take steroids to
beef himself up for football and baseball the
lithium and steroids interact to create a bullet
proof chest for joey he is discovered by ike
eisenhower and eventually enlists in the army to
block bullets for elvis presley after majoring in
substance abuse counseling at depaul university he
saves clapton monroe hendrix morrison garcia
densmore moon townshend and richards from
destroying themselves after serving in the army
joey becomes the bodyguard for jfk rfk mlk malcolm
x and john lennon preventing all of their
assassinations and changing the course of history
joey and his wife both write pulitzer prize
winning works and begin working for rolling stone
magazine through which they interview legends of
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hollywood music sports and civil rights eventually
they start their own magazine the culmination of
the novel shows how joey is able to overcome his
bipolar disorder to live a full life and valuably
contribute to society back cover
The Trials and Tribulations of Joey Santoni
2012-09 memoirs of a bipolar ex podiatrist has
been written to provide hope for other bipolar
people have you ever wondered who you are and or
why you behave the way you do the author wondered
that for 35 years until he was finally diagnosed
with bipolar disorder bpd the author was happy to
finally have an identity it also explained his
racing thoughts dramatic mood swings impulsiveness
impatience eagerness to be class clown and innate
intelligence for subjects most lack interest in
the author started to study about fellow bipolars
patty duke hemingway poe lincoln van gogh and
hendrix and noticed creative faculties conflicted
with logical faculties hence he pursued his dreams
of writing a poetry anthology a historical fantasy
fiction novel about bpd and a well researched self
help memoir about bpd the author has overcome an
abusive father and others bankruptcy and divorce
to continually strive for excellence in
relationships and career success he has constantly
tried to educate others on how they can overcome
any disorder by having faith in a higher power
eating right exercising being compliant with their
medication regimen and learning from competent
psychiatrists and psychotherapists also
surrounding yourself with positive and uplifting
people is essential
Memoirs of a Bipolar Ex-Podiatrist 2012-09-19 101
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no 1 hits for buskers the red book is a bumper
instalment of the hits for buskers series
presenting some of the greatest no 1 s of all time
guaranteed to rouse a crowd in every piano bar or
street corner each song is carefully arranged with
melody line complete lyrics and guitar chords the
setlist includes all shook up elvis presley all
you need is love the beatles country house blur
dancing queen abba don t let the stars get in your
eyes perry como hey jude the beatles keep on
running spencer davis group king of the road roger
miller somethin stupid robbie williams kylie
minogue take on me a ha what a wonderful world
louis armstrong you win again the bee gess and
many more
101 No. 1 Hits for Buskers: The Red Book
2013-10-03 a fascinating exploration of the
relationship between american culture and music as
defined by musicians scholars and critics from
around the world music has been the cornerstone of
popular culture in the united states since the
beginning of our nation s history from early
immigrants sharing the sounds of their native
lands to contemporary artists performing benefit
concerts for social causes our country s musical
expressions reflect where we as a people have been
as well as our hope for the future this four
volume encyclopedia examines music s influence on
contemporary american life tracing historical
connections over time music in american life an
encyclopedia of the songs styles stars and stories
that shaped our culture demonstrates the symbiotic
relationship between this art form and our society
entries include singers composers lyricists songs
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musical genres places instruments technologies
music in films music in political realms and music
shows on television
Music in American Life [4 volumes] 2016-11-01 a
winning look at the stories behind 45 pop punk
folk soul and country classics in the words of
mick jagger stevie wonder cyndi lauper and more
the washington post every great song has a
fascinating backstory and here writer and music
historian marc myers brings to life five decades
of music through oral histories of forty five era
defining hits woven from interviews with the
artists who created them including such legendary
tunes as the isley brothers shout led zeppelin s
whole lotta love janis joplin s mercedes benz and
r e m s losing my religion after receiving his
discharge from the army in 1968 john fogerty did a
handstand and reworked beethoven s fifth symphony
to come up with proud mary joni mitchell remembers
living in a cave on crete with the mean old daddy
who inspired her 1971 hit carey elvis costello
talks about writing the angels wanna wear my red
shoes in ten minutes on the train to liverpool and
mick jagger jimmy page rod stewart the clash jimmy
cliff roger waters stevie wonder keith richards
cyndi lauper and many other leading artists reveal
the emotions inspirations and techniques behind
their influential works anatomy of a song is a
love letter to the songs that have defined
generations of listeners and a rich history of
both the music industry and the baby boomer era
los angeles times book review
Anatomy of a Song 2008-03-03 artistic vanguards
plot new aesthetic movements print controversial
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magazines hold provocative art shows and stage
experimental theatrical and musical performances
these revolutionaries have often helped create
america s countercultural movements from the early
romantics and bohemians to the beatniks and
hippies this work looks at how experimental art
and the avant garde artists lifestyles have
influenced and at times transformed american
culture since the mid nineteenth century the work
will introduce readers to these artists and rebels
making a careful distinction between the worlds of
the high modern artist salons and galleries and
the bohemian
American Cultural Rebels 2004-08-26 this chord
songbook presents all the tracks from the best
selling the essential acoustic album arranged with
chord symbols guitar chord boxes and complete
lyrics songlist adia sarah mclachlan alison elvis
costello always the last to know del amitri arms
of mary sutherland brothers and quiver blackbird
jodie winter can t be sure the sundays dolphins
make me crazy martyn joseph english rose the jam
every december sky beth nielsen chapman everybody
s talkin nilsson everything i own bread father and
son cat stevens from a distance nanci griffith god
knows thea gilmore how men are aztec camera i need
you america light my fire jose feliciano longer
dan fogelberg luka suzanne vega mad world michael
andrews gary jules mandolin wind rod stewart
missing man julia fordham patience of angels eddi
reader reason to believe tim hardin say you don t
mind colin blunstone scarborough fair simon and
garfunkel something to talk about badly drawn boy
streets of london ralph mctell suzanne leonard
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cohen the closest thing to crazy katie melua time
in a bottle jim croce tomorrow is a long time
elvis presley what i am brickell edie and the new
bohemians when you say nothing at all alison
krauss white flag dido wild wood paul weller wrong
impression natalie imbruglia year of the cat al
stewart you cut her hair tom mcrae
The Essential Acoustic Guitar Album 1986-12-01 one
of the greatest collections of acoustic guitar
songs all in one book the great acoustic guitar
chord songbook contains over 100 classic
favourites all authentically arranged for guitar
with full lyrics and chord boxes as well as
offering superb value for money this is an
absolute must have for any working or busking
guitarist s collection the songlist includes a
little respect wheatus american pie don mclean
angels robbie williams angie the rolling stones
faith george michael forever young bob dylan god
only knows the beach boys half the world away
oasis have a nice day stereophonics in my life the
beatles ironic alanis morissette jolene dolly
parton killing me softly with his song roberta
flack space oddity david bowie stuck in the middle
with you stealers wheel the man who sold the world
nirvana the sound of silence simon garfunkel torn
natalie imbruglia waterloo sunset the kinks why
does it always rain on me travis wichita lineman
glen campbell wild world cat stevens woodstock
joni mitchell and many many more
The Great Acoustic Guitar Chord Songbook
2005-02-02 the acoustic songbook chord songbook is
a unique collection of 65 acoustic songs from the
very best acoustic artists ranging from loudon
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wainwright iii and ralph mctell to katie melua and
radiohead all arranged with full lyrics and
detailed guitar chord guide the songs cover a huge
variety of styles from original fingerpicking
folksongs to unplugged versions of famous pop
ballads and rock hits ideal for beginners and
buskers or any guitarist singer who wants to
quickly expand their repetoire
Acoustic Songbook: Chord Songbook 2012-09-19 the
buskers series returns with 101 acoustic classics
by artists ranging from the beatles and joan baez
to kt tunstall and jeff buckley all songs are
arranged with melody line complete lyrics and
guitar chord boxes guaranteed to make your pub set
busking or party performance a hit with all the
setlist includes american pie don mclean angels
robbie williams angie the rolling stones blowin in
the wind bob dylan brown eyed girl van morrison
california dreaming the mamas and the papas crazy
patsy cline father and son cat stevens hallelujah
jeff buckley hey jude the beatles i walk the line
johnny cash jolene dolly parton let there be love
oasis lover you should ve come over jeff buckley
maggie may rod stewart no woman no cry bob marley
that s entertainment the jam the closest thing to
crazy melua katie the sound of silence simon and
garfunkel there she goes the la s until it s time
for you to go buffy sainte marie what a wonderful
world louis armstrong yellow coldplay and many
many more
101 Acoustic Hits For Buskers 2001-09 heinz
gerstenmeyers biographie mit daten fakten und rund
700 interview ausschnitten zur geschichte der
musik einer der ganz großen rockgruppen hat die
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dichte und spannung einer dramaturgischen
komposition in seinem buch wird die geschichte der
doors in erster linie von den bandmitgliedern
selbst erzählt unterstützt von akribisch
recherchierten fakten ein fest für jeden fan und
eine fundgrube für jeden einsteiger wer von einem
buch das sich ausschließlich und erschöpfend mit
der musik einer band auseinandersetzt erwartet daß
es trocken und nur etwas für hartgesottene fans
ist wird sich von heinz gerstenmeyers doors buch
eines besseren belehren lassen müssen zwar wird
hier bis ins kleinste detail zu jedem einzelnen
doors song zu jeder aufnahme der doors und zu
jeder schallplatte die entstehungsgeschichte
erzählt die hintergründe aufgedeckt die textlichen
und musikalischen einflüsse und adaptionen
aufgezeigt doch gelingt es dem autor daraus ein
zeitdokument zu modellieren von dem nicht nur
eingefleischte fans sondern auch selbst
oberflächlich interessierte doors hörer begeistert
sein werden nicht aus der sicht des biographen
sondern aus der sicht von zeitzeugen den
bandmitgliedern produzenten gastmusikern
tontechnikern etc wird in heinz gerstenmeyers buch
die geschichte der musik des phänomens the doors
er zählt durch die spontaneität der zumeist
zeitgenössischen zitate ergibt sich eine art
psychogramm der band der einzelnen mitglieder und
ihrem verhältnis zueinander im wandel der zeit die
vielschichtigen themenbereiche werden zumeist
nicht linear erörtert sondern an bestimmten
stellen angerissen und dann nach und nach fortge
führt so daß sich erst zum schluß ein gesamtbild
ergibt dadurch wird the doors sounds for your soul
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obwohl es formal im stil eines nachschlagewerkes
gestaltet ist zur fesselnden lektüre mit der
dramaturgie eines hochliterarischen romans in über
100 der zum weitaus größten teil nie in büchern
und zu etwa
The Doors - Sounds for your Soul - Die Musik der
Doors 2011-08-31 jim morrison s electrifying live
performances and appetite for sexual and
psychedelic experience enflamed the spirit of a
generation in jim morrison critically acclaimed
journalist stephen davis brings together insights
gleaned from dozens of original interviews long
lost recordings and morrison s own unpublished
journals to create a vivid portrait of a
misunderstood genius each page brims with new
details on every phase of morrison s life from his
troubled youth in a strict military household to
his coming of age in the avant garde scene of
1960s la his epic alcohol and drug binges and
sexual affairs in a gripping final chapter davis
synthesizes new evidence recently uncovered in
paris to resolve at last many of the mysteries
surrounding morrison s death and reconstructs the
final days and hours of america s greatest rock
star compelling and harrowing intimate and
revelatory jim morrison is the definitive
biography of the rock god who defined the 1960s
Jim Morrison 2016-10-17 we are what we listen to
that s the premise of this study of 100 songs that
have shaped and defined the american experience
from the colonial period to the present well known
music author james perone looks at 100 songs that
helped tell america s story he examines why each
song became a hit what cultural and social values
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it embodies what issues it touches upon what
audiences it attracted and what made it such a
definitive part of american history and popular
culture the chart topping singles presented here
crossed gender age race and class lines to appeal
to the mass american audience the book discusses
patriotic songs minstrel music and sacred songs
and hymns as well as music in the broad categories
of pop rock hip hop jazz country and folk an
introduction provides an overview of the history
and significant issues raised by the songs as a
whole individual songs are then presented
chronologically based on when they were written
the revealing commentary for each hit is not only
interesting and fun but reveals what it was like
to live in the united states at a particular time
by unveiling the social economic and political
issues as well as the musical tastes that made
life what it was
Smash Hits 2015-07-08 take an up close and behind
the scenes look at the doors
The Doors 2010-10-01 book for 30 years guitar
world magazine has served as north america s
leading publication for rock guitarists and with
more than 325 issues under its belt the world s
bestselling guitar magazine is showing no signs of
slowing down in this extraordinary book the
complete history of guitar world is chronicled
from july 1980 when the very first issue which
featured johnny winter on its cover took the
guitar playing community by storm to issues from
2010 featuring the likes of jimi hendrix john
mayer keith richards and many other guitar icons
frank zappa eddie van halen stevie ray vaughan
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kurt cobain jimmy page and eric clapton are just
some of the artists who have sat down with guitar
world over the years the full transcripts of these
legendary revealing interviews are here this
lavishly illustrated edition takes you behind the
scenes of such monumental events as nirvana s
unplugged performance stevie ray vaughan s funeral
and the making of led zeppelin iv and includes
guitar world s great dual interviews jimmy page
and jeff beck tony iommi and james hetfield steve
vai and joe satriani and more rock music has gone
through many changes since 1980 bands have come
and gone musical styles have shifted dramatically
heroes have fallen and through it all guitar world
has been there reporting on the events of the day
and interviewing the musicians who keep the genre
alive it s all here in the complete history of
guitar world
The Complete History of Guitar World 1985-07 in
its 114th year billboard remains the world s
premier weekly music publication and a diverse
digital events brand content and data licensing
platform billboard publishes the most trusted
charts and offers unrivaled reporting about the
latest music video gaming media digital and mobile
entertainment issues and trends
High Fidelity 1985
High Fidelity/Musical America 2009
1000 canzoni che ci hanno cambiato la vita 2005
1965-69年編 1998-08-22
Billboard
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